
                Graduating Class of 2018 

 

There is nothing more rewarding to me than having the opportunity to watch all of you 
learn and grow over the last few years. I am so proud to be a part of this journey and I can 
proudly say this because I have taught all of you lovely students since Year 2. You all are so 
amazing with the biggest hearts and the greatest responsibilities. If there is one piece of 
advice I could super-glue to every Year 6 so that it was front and centre of your thinking for 
high school life, it would be to protect your good name and reputation. It is a slow process 
to build your reputation up, but it can be lost in a moment. I therefore urge you to be 
constantly be aware of your own dignity and precious individuality. 

In looking forward - harness your anxious excitement and forge your own future; take some 
risks; look over the horizon and don’t be afraid of life outside school. Hold close your school 
time memories and friends. You are the graduating class of 2018, you can now go forth with 
confidence – You have done it – the AIIC City Campus way.  

Your future is so bright and you can do anything you set your mind to. All of you will hold a 
special place in my heart. Thank you for putting a smile on my face every day. 

I am so proud of all of you. 

 
B.Kumar 
Year 6 Teacher  


